

Insert company logo



Dear Vehicle Owner,

Insert Company Name has been made aware that your vehicle was recently affected as a result of airborne spray from our application of foam roofing products.

We sincerely regret any inconvenience that this has caused you.

Arrangements have been made for auto detailing and the proper and safe methods for removal of roofing products to clean your vehicle. We have found that most local auto detailing companies are not familiar with this process.

We are making every effort to schedule the exterior detailing of your vehicle at the earliest possible date. We appreciate your patience and cooperation in that regard. We have been assured that your vehicle will be cleaned to your satisfaction.

The overspray material is almost always cleaned off with no residual effect to the vehicle. It is very rare that any work other than this cleaning process is required. In fact, left alone, the overspray in time would disband on its own.

In the interim, we ask that you take no action personally or through auto detailers, body shops, paint shops or similar businesses to attempt to clean the exterior of your car as other processes or chemicals could react with the roofing product and cause irreparable damage to the paint. In the event that these warnings are ignored, Insert Company name accepts no responsibility for either the cost of any unauthorized efforts to clean the vehicle or the damages such unauthorized effects cause. Further, you have the duty under state law to mitigate damages, therefore we must be given an opportunity to have the exterior of your vehicle cleaned before any further measures, if necessary, are taken.

Please bear with us as we expedite the process of restoring your vehicle to its condition prior to the unfortunate accident. If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact us.
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